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MCCC RAISES FALL SEMESTER  
TUITION BY $5 PER CONTACT HOUR  

MONROE, Mich. – At its monthly meeting last night, the Monroe County Community College 

Board of Trustees approved a $5 per billable contact hour tuition rate increase for students who are 

Monroe County residents. 

Beginning with the upcoming Fall Semester – which begins August 25 – students who are 

residents of the county will pay $77 per credit hour, up from $72. 

In addition, the Board approved Fall Semester tuition rate increases for students who are not 

residents of Monroe County.  Students living in Michigan, but outside Monroe County, will pay $132 

per credit hour, up $8.  Students from out of state will pay $147, up $9. 

The registration fee was increased from $25 to $30.  

The motion to increase the tuition rates and registration fee was approved 4-1, with Chair 

William J. Bacarella Jr., Vice Chair William H. Braunlich, Trustee Joseph Bellino and Trustee Michael 

R. Meyer voting yes.  Trustee Linda Lauer cast the lone no vote.  Secretary Mary Kay Thayer and 

Trustee Marge Kreps were absent. 
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